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CITY OF PITTSBURGH
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT & BUDGET
CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

[Type here]

TO:		The Honorable President and Members of Council
FROM:		Jake Pawlak, Director, Office of Management and Budget
[bookmark: _GoBack]DATE:		August 23, 2024
SUBJECT:	Notice of Grant Applications


Per Ordinances 14 and 15 of 2024, the Office of Management and Budget submits to City Council the attached status update from the Grants Office.
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